
INVITATION

To remember the best of 2019 and anticipate goodness of 2020, we would like to welcome you all for 
new year celebrations of IISR on 01.01.209 at SJ Hall at 10.30 AM. Hereby, We request all scientists, 
technical and administrative staff, research scholars, project students and contract labourers to attend 
the function.

This is issued with the approval of the Director.

K. Anees
Secretary, Sarani,
ICAR-IISR, Kozhikode


